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Welcoming All, Growing, and Sharing God’s Love     †   February 19, 2023 

Members names will be published on the Prayer List for 2 weeks. If 
you wish your name to remain on the list, please call the office. 

Dejon Polzin  
Gerald Bartline 
Barb Konkel   
John Dovorany 
Barb Bergum  

This week’s Worship Bulletin  
is sponsored in honor of Jett Woehler’s 4th Birthday 
on February 23 by Grandpa Jack & Grandma Peggy. 

This week…. 
 

Saturday, February 18 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

Sunday, February 19 
 8:00 a.m. Worship Service  
 9:15 a.m. Sunday School 
 9:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service 
 

Monday, February 20 
 8:30 a.m. Strong Bodies 
 3:30 a.m. Women’s Evening Bible Study - Lib. 
 6:00 p.m. Youth & Family Ministry   
 

Tuesday, February 21 
 7:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 8:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study - Shawano’s Café 
 9:00 a.m. Mission Quilting - Fellowship Hall 
 5:30 p.m. Girl Scout Leaders - B24 
 6:00 p.m. Council Meeting - Conf. Room  
 7:00 p.m. AA & Al-Anon  - Rm 102, Kitchen 
 

Wednesday, February 22 
 8:30 a.m. Strong Bodies 
 11:00 a.m. Ash Wednesday Worship 
 4:30 p.m. Joyful Ringers Rehearsal  
 6:00 p.m. Ash Wednesday Worship 
 6:30 p.m. Confirmation Class 
 
 

Thursday, February 23 
 7:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 

 

Friday, February 24 
 9:15 a.m. Library Committee  
 

Saturday, February 25 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

Sunday, February 26 
 8:00 a.m. Worship Service  
 9:15 a.m. Sunday School 
 9:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service & D. Sleeper Baptism 
 11:30 p.m. D. Sleeper Baptism Reception - F.H. 
 

 
 

 

www.shawanozion.org 

Pastor Scott’s home 715-201-0214    cell 715-558-5737 
Office / Debbie  715-526-2017  zion@shawanozion.org 

We Welcome and Thank  
Rev. Joel Xavier of Verona 

for leading worship this weekend. 

 Box Scores Sunday, Feb. 12, 2023 
 
 

General Fund       $  5,963.00 
Building Fund           70.00 
Restricted Funds 267.00 
 

Thank you Zion members  
for your support! 

Worship Attendance  

 

Feb. 11 & 12   141 in-person 
 

Saturday   5:00 p.m. 21 
Sunday    8:00 a.m. 69 
Sunday    10:30 a.m. 51 

 

Online Views  122 as of 2/16 

Cookie of the Month Sale 
Feb. 18 & 19 $6 doz. 

Sugar 

Baked by the Wee Care Cookie Elves! 

Youth & Family Ministry  
meets 

Monday, February 20 
6:00 p.m. 

~~~ Join us! ~~~ 

Join us Wednesdays at  
11:00am & 6:00pm 

starting 
Ash Wednesday, February 22 

for communion 
and imposition of ashes. 

Lent 2023  



Food Pantry – Zion gathers food items  
for the area food pantry, SAFPARC. You may 
leave your nonperishable food items in the food 
cupboard located in the Commons near the  
Library entrance.  Thank you! 

Hearing Impaired Equipment available  
at worship services. Please see the ushers. 

Sam’s Closet Thrift Store  
105 E. Richmond Street (Yellow Door) 

715-851-7252 
All Proceeds to SAM25 programs! 
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Items especially needed: peanut butter, jam, pudding,  
boxed meals (Hamburger/Tuna Helper), Chef Boyardee 

canned meals, canned pork & beans, Raman noodles, 
boxed potato flakes, canned soup, and cereal. 

Paper and plastic bags are always in need for packaging. 

Car Wash Cards! $36 for 5-Count 
Youth Fundraiser! Ultimate Wash cards will be 
available from youth and in the church office! 

 
 

Thank you for supporting Zion’s youth! 

Youth Fundraiser….Aluminum Can Collection  
Bin located behind the garage! 

The Youth appreciate your donations—which  
must be bagged—as an ongoing fund raiser.  

Interested in helping to make 
quilts? Have spare time Tuesday 
mornings?  Everyone is welcome to 
join the quilters Tuesday mornings be-

ginning at 9:00 a.m. You do not need to know how to sew! It’s 
a time of great fellowship for a great cause. If you have any 
questions call Karen 715-526-2445 or Dorothy 715-526-2650. 

United Way of Shawano County has 
opened a diaper bank in Shawano! 

Diaper Bank open  
1st Tuesday of month - 4:00-6:00pm 

3rd Saturday of month - 10:00am - 12:00pm 
 

Located at the First Presbyterian Church  
on Main & Presbyterian Streets.  

Everyone is welcome to attend the 
Book Club at Zion! 

 

On March 8 we’ll discuss  
The Girl in His Shadow by Audrey Blake 

 

We meet in the Commons.   Questions? Joni 715-526-6453. 

Save the Date… March 25!  All 
Women of the ELCA are invited to the 

Shawano Conference Spring Event. 
Held at Immanuel Lutheran Church of Cicero, 

N9580 Cty. X, Black Creek 

 

Each year as the quilters are busy every Tuesday making 
quilts to send to Lutheran World Relief (LWR), we also 
gather supplies to make Personal Care Kits to send. In  
October 2022 we were able to assemble 40 Personal Care 

Kits with your help. Thank you! 
 

The supplies needed for each Kit: 

• One (1) light-weight bath-size towel (20”x40” to 
52”x27”).  

• Two (2) or three (3) bath-size bars of soap equaling 8 to 9 
oz., any brand, in original wrapping, no mini or hotel size 
bars. 

• One adult-size toothbrush in its original packaging. 

• One sturdy comb. There are many different types of hair 
texture, so no picks or fine-toothed combs. Remove pack-
aging. 

• One metal nail clippers (attached file optional). Remove 
packaging. 

 

A tote is under the bulletin board 
next to the elevator for your  

donated items.  
 
 

Thank you for your help in providing these items for those 
who have lost their homes, or resettled in a refugee camp.  

 

Questions? Contact Karen Childs at 715-526-2445 or  
Dorothy Eidahl at 715-526-2650. 

Help Needed! 
 

Our confirmation class has 22 
students this year and we’d like 
to serve a light supper for them, 

their parents, and mentors. 
 

Any committee, group, families, or friends are  
invited to organize a Lenten Supper this year!  

 

Sign-ups are on the bulletin board by the elevator. 


